
Siblings Admissions started for the upcoming academic year 25-26 

 

As we celebrate a remarkable milestone of 20 years of successful existence, it 

brings me great joy to reflect on the tremendous progress we’ve made together. 

With the academic year 2024-25 coming to a close, we extend our heartfelt gratitude 

for your unwavering support and invaluable partnership. 

Sibling Admissions: As we open registrations for the 2025-26 academic year, 

we are pleased to offer sibling admissions and encourage you to take advantage 

of this opportunity by enrolling your children at your earliest convenience. We 

would like to inform you of some exciting updates regarding the process and fee 

structure: 

 Admission Fee Exemption for the First 50 Students: The first 50 students 

who complete the admission process will receive an exemption from the 

admission fee. We encourage you to apply soon to take advantage of this 

special offer. 

 Sibling Discount for 2
nd

 child, KG to Grade 3: Starting from the upcoming 

academic year, we are pleased to introduce a sibling discount on tuition fees 

for the second child, applicable only for students from KG to Grade 3. 

Registration Link: https://forms.gle/uFmS7nDhaifTeTuB6 
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